Subject: Letter for James and Cheryl Enos 25 October 2020
Wareham Building Inspector,

Iam an abutter for James and Cheryl Enos’s property on 41 Riverside Drive, Onset
MA. It has been brought to my attention that their recent submission for building
plans has been denied. | am writing this letter in support that these plans be
implemented as is.

My wife Catherine and | have reviewed the current plans as well as have
discussed them in detail with my neighbor’s the Enos’s. The footprint and height
are more than acceptable. We like the plans and are excited about the grade
changes which will improve the aesthetics of both our properties.

The Enos family and mine have been great neighbors for over 50 vears. We look
forward to James and Cheryl becoming permanent residents of our neighborhood
and we support the building of their new home 100%.

Daniel S Brossi Catherine R Brossi

. @ , (ot bpnn

43 Riverside Drive
Onset Ma 02558 N
508-948-7349



October 23, 2020 .

To Whom It May Concern:

(4

Having known and been abutting neighbors to the Enos family at 41 Riverside Drive, Onset, for

decades, we have no opposition whatsoever to the demolition and rebuilding of 41 Riverside Drive.
r

'If any further information is needed or requested, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.

Gerald E Savard /@’ﬂ%

Maureen Savard % Pt tln

39 Riverside Drive : '
Onset MA 02558

Mail at PO Box 986
East Wareham MA 02538

'Home — 508.273.7933
Cell —508.789.7572



